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Arlene Tavani

From: Pamela M <chezpamela@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:57 AM
To: comments
Subject: Public Comment Agenda #16

5/18/20 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter is in opposition to the proposed Cal-Am smart meter project. 
 
Research shows that smart meters and the towers they communicate with are a health hazard. 
 
No studies have been done to show that they are safe. 
 
And no studies have been done on the cumulative effects of all the different kinds of radiation we are subjected to such 
as radiation from cell phones, cell towers, the PG&E smart meters and internet service equipment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Mencher 
Pacific Grove, CA 


